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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

 
BOUNDARY LINE ADJUSTMENT APPLICATION  

 
29 February 2024 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & 675:7 that an application by 
Green Acre Woodlands, Inc. of the Town of Hill, Merrimack County, will be submitted to 
the Planning Board on March 21, 2024 at 7:15 p.m. at the Hill Town Library during a 
regular meeting of the Board.  
 
The two proposals are for a Voluntary Lot Merger (R14 Lot7 & R14 Lot 7-1) and a 
Boundary Line Adjustment R14 Lot 7 & R14 Lot 8). No new lots are to be created and 
the peripheral boundary line will remain unchanged.  
 
Upon a finding by the Board that the application meets the submission requirements of 
the Land Subdivision Regulations, the Board will vote to accept the application as 
complete, and a public hearing on the merits of the proposal will follow immediately. 
Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the 
Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Tom Seymour 
Secretary 
 
 

 


